
Central Grand Valle Sanitation District 
Fred F. Salon, Chairman 	 590 Gras 	 iitpureive 

avWXXDOCcIaliiia Royal Collard Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 
John Krizman, Sec.-Treas. 	 Phone 243-9575 
gaixiwx1xYcgarmT Leonerd Darnell 	November 16, 1978 

John Arcieri Vice Chairman 

Ittiffrl. Reuter 
Office Manager 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Duane Jensen 

Utility Engineer 

250 North Fifth Street 
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Dear Mr Jensen 

The Board at its regular meeting on November 13, decided that it 

needed additional information on the proposed use of TV to check 

the sewer lines. 

Please advise the Board of the total cost of the proposed TV unit. 

Also, the cost, if any, to CGVSD when the unit is used in this 

district. 

Your early reply will be appreciated. 

Thank you. 

Board of Directors 

CNETRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICR 

By: ALBERT W. REUT,.2. 

Office Manager 
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